
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Adria Altea 402PH Heat Shield 

Heat shield installed in Adria Altea 402PH 
caravans. The heat shield is located between 
the stove and the gas line 

Dates sold: 1 January 2018 – 31 May 2022 

Why the product is recalled: There may not be enough space between 
the stove heat shield and the gas supply hose underneath the stove. 

Hazard: There is a risk of fire and explosion if the gas line is damaged 
and a gas leak occurs. 

1. Consumers should isolate the gas supply immediately by
switching the yellow isolation valve located in the bottom drawer
under the stove to the off position.

2. Contact AMH Products Pty Ltd to arrange to have their caravan
inspected and repaired if necessary.

For more information contact AMH Pty Ltd on info@amhproducts.com or 
by phone on 1800 497 017 from 8am-4pm Monday to Friday. 

Purchased from: Adelaide Apollo RV Sales, Brisbane Apollo RV Sales, 
Patto's RV Centre, Kratzmann Caravan & Motorhomes, Melbourne 
Apollo RV Sales, Newcastle Apollo RV Sales, George Day Caravans & 
Motorhomes, SydneyRV 
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